
 

 

Person Centered Thinking and Planning: Individuals, Families and Agencies 
Working Together to Achieve Competitive Integrated Employment 

CECY is excited to present a two-part webinar on Person Centered Thinking and Planning (PCP) 
that corresponds with the recent release of California’s Competitive Integrated Employment 
(CIE) Blueprint. While not a new approach, today there is renewed interest in the application 
of PCP to employment. The use of PCP is important to discovering the goals and aspirations of 
individuals with intellectual and developmental disabilities (IDD) and the preparation and 
supports they may need for employment.   

In Part 1 (June 15th) we will provide an overview of PCP and its use by individuals and families 
to achieve CIE. We will also discuss the application of PCP by agencies to transform 
management practices and service delivery.  

Part 2 (June 22nd) will address the central role of PCP toward the implementation of the CA CIE 
Blueprint.  

Part 1: Thursday, June 15th, 10:00 -11:30 am 

Speaker: Michael Smull (See bio)  

Participants will:  

1.  Gain knowledge of the history and fundamental concepts (principles, values, beliefs) and 
process of PCP and why these are critically important now for employment. 

2.  Gain an appreciation for PCP as a lifelong process, not an outcome. 

3.  Learn about how developmental disability agencies are transforming from system-driven 
services to person-directed services for employment. 

4.  Gain knowledge from examples of how PCP is being applied by individuals, families, and 
agencies. 

REGISTER HERE      

***NOTE*** PRIOR TO THE WEBINAR, PLEASE VIEW THE VIDEO "Person-Focused 
Career Planning Exercise". View it here  

 

QUESTIONS?  
Olivia Raynor oraynor@mednet.ucla.edu 
https://www.semel.ucla.edu/tarjan/cecy 
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